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September 24, 2018 
 
 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-9022 
 
 
Regarding: Notice Verification 
        UG-180512, UG-180788, UG-180789, and UG-180790  
 
In accordance with WAC 480-90-198, enclosed is a copy of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s 
bill insert distributed to customers. 
 
A copy of the bill insert is also available on Cascade’s website at www.cngc.com. 
 
The proposed change will affect all of Cascade’s Washington customers.  Cascade serves 
approximately 186,554 residential, 26,029 commercial, and 466 industrial customers in the state 
of Washington. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
 
Attachments 
 
 
NEW, CNGC Customer Notice 09-24-2018.pdf 
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